
Community Voices Council



CVC Members  

• Are currently on Medicaid (Apple Health)
• Have first-hand experience accessing health care or 

social services
• Are comfortable talking to others about those 

experiences 
• Like to talk to their neighbors and community about 

what issues are impacting them 
• Enjoy coming up with thoughtful ideas that help their 

community and neighbors 
• Have the time to attend the monthly council meeting –

held on the 3rd Tuesday of the month at noon. ($75 
stipend for member participation) 



CVC Recruitment  

• CVC has 8 members, not including the Board Representative
• 2021 goal of 20-30 members
• 2021 goal of diverse representation

We need your help! 

• Who on your staff would have access to Medicaid recipients?

• Who can connect Medicaid recipients to the CVC?



 
 
 

w w w . b e t t e r h e a l t h t o g e t h e r . o r g  

 
Big changes are coming to Medicaid!  

 
Do you have ideas for you to make our 

community healthier? 
Interested in giving feedback to health care 
leaders about how to make our community 

healthier? 
 

Join the Community Voices Council and 
let your voice be heard! 

ABOUT US 

The CVC is for people who: 
• Are currently on Medicaid (Apple Health) 
• Have first-hand experience accessing health 

care or social services, and are comfortable 
talking to others about those experiences 

• Like to talk to their neighbors and 
community about what issues are impacting 
them 

• Enjoy coming up with thoughtful ideas that 
help their community and neighbors 

• Have the time to attend the monthly council 
meeting 

 

Questions can be directed to  
Reese Holford - 
Reese@betterhealthtogether.org 
 
 

To Apply to Join: 
You can apply online through the link 
here: https://bit.ly/2VrfhdU 
 
Or Email 
Reese@betterhealthtogether.org to 
request an application 
 

The Community Voices Council (CVC) believes no one in the BHT region should experience a 
difference in access to care as a result of their identity, income, or ability.  
The CVC makes recommendations to Better Health Together and local health care leaders on 
improvements that will support this vision. 
 


